

Bugbrooke, Northampton NN7 3QG
T: 01604 833900 F: 01604 833906
csoffice@campion.northants.sch.uk
www.campion.northants.sch.uk

CREATING BRILLIANT FUTURES

September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

We are really pleased with the start Years 12 and 13 have made to the academic year and we know that they are going to work hard and make great progress as the term continues.

We wanted to take this opportunity to remind you of our expectations in Sixth Form regarding punctuality, dress code and equipment.

All Sixth Form students are required to arrive at school by 8.35am to ensure they are prompt to their Tutor session which starts at 8.40am. If students are going to be late for any reason then they should let the Sixth Form team know via post16@campion.northants.sch.uk

Tutor time is a mandatory part of the school day in Sixth Form and students must attend to receive key messages, UCAS and careers support and their Personal, Social, Health, Cultural and Economic programme (PSHCE).

Please ensure that students are dressed appropriately in line with our dress code which is smart, professional wear (http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/412/sixth-form-dress-code). If students arrive in clothes which do not meet the dress code requirements they may be sent home to change.

All students should come to school fully equipped with a notepad, pens, folders and where relevant, course textbooks. We encourage students to bring an electronic device to school (laptop, tablet, iPad etc.) however this is not essential. Teachers are aware that some students may not have an electronic device and will adapt their teaching accordingly.

Finally, we would like to ask you to save the date for our **Meet the Tutors Event** on **Wednesday 5th October 16.30- 19.00**. This is a face to face event for Years 12 and 13 where you will be able to book appointments with your child's form tutor to discuss their general progress in school and to address any pastoral enquiries. For Year 12s this is a chance to get to know the tutor and discuss transition between Years 11 and 12, ask general questions about the year and their courses. For Year 13 this is an important opportunity to discuss revision strategies, mock exams and UCAS applications. More information regarding booking to follow.

We look forward to working with you to support our Sixth Formers on this next exciting step in their education

Yours sincerely

Grace Rooney

Deputy Head of Sixth Form





